



Healthcare Financial Management Association Certified Revenue Cycle Representative (CRCR)

Date: June 13, 2018

Dear Chad Bouwens

Congratulations on achieving the HFMA's Certified Revenue Cycle Representative (CRCR) certification. Obtaining the CRCR certification demonstrates that you have mastered a body of knowledge within the healthcare revenue cycle arena for revenue cycle staff and associated departments.

In recognition of your accomplishment, you may print out a personalized certificate allowing your peers and colleagues to be aware of your success in achieving this CRCR certification. This certification demonstrates your commitment to the public, your peers and employer.

You will also receive the following in the mail within the next few weeks: a personalized certificate, congratulatory letter and a CRCR pin.

Recertification is required for the Certified Revenue Cycle Representative (CRCR). Certified Revenue Cycle Representatives must maintain their certification by taking a 50-question exam every 2 years. There is a nominal fee for this recertification. Reminders will be sent closer to your recertification date.

This certification is an important achievement as you develop your career. We sincerely hope that you are considering next steps for career development and that you will look to HFMA resources to assist you in that process. You can view HFMA membership and resource information at www.hfma.org.

Please contact HFMA's Career Services Department with any questions at (800) 252-4362.

Again, congratulations on this important achievement.

Sincerely,

Susan J. Spear Director of Education

HFMA